From: Brad Butt - MBOT To: Krystal Christopher Cc: David Wojcik - MBOT

Subject: Mandatory Face Covering and Restaurant By-Law Extension

Date: Tuesday, September 15, 2020 6:22:00 AM

Attachments: image001.png

image002.png image003.png image004.png image005.png

## Krystal,

Please accept this email indicating the support of the Mississauga Board of Trade for the staff report on Mandatory Face Covering and Restaurant By-Law Extension going before Mississauga City Council on September 16, 2020. It is important not only to protect public health and safety but provide a mechanism to support restaurants in being able to continue to open indoors for their patrons.



## **Brad Butt**

Vice-President, Government & Stakeholder Relations Mississauga Board of Trade 647-745-9748 bbutt@mbot.com www.mbot.com









